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January  

 

The LLA had its annual meeting wherein the committee reports were accepted, the proposed budget was 

approved and new officers were elected. 

 

The annual banquet was held at Le Jeune Chef.  The keynote speaker was the President of the Pennsylvania 

Bar Association, Forest Myers.  A public service award was given to Danna Rich-Collins.  The William E. 

Nichols Community Service Award was presented to Skip Greevy and Angela Campana Lovecchio was 

awarded the Thomas Wood, Jr. Equal Access to Justice Award.   

 

February 

 

The LLA moved its office into a suite on the eighth floor of Penn Tower.   

 

LLA leadership attended a PBA conference whereat the LLA was recognized for its pro bono participation, 

the admission of several members to the Supreme Court of the United States and for its sponsorship of projects 

that improve the legal profession, justice system or community. 

 

May 

 

Another successful Law Day event was held at the county courthouse.   

 

The scholarship that the LLA funds at Penn College was awarded.   

 

August 

 

Members of the LLA gathered at Bowman Field to enjoy a Crosscutter ballgame.   

 

Jessica Engel’s departure was announced. 

 

September 

 

The LLA’s annual picnic was held on the Hiawatha.   

 

November 

 

The documentary, Malcom Muir: A Pioneer in the Efficient Administration of Justice was shown to a crowd 

of lawyers, federal court employees and members of the late judge’s family.   

 

Michele Frey is employed by the LLA as the new executive director. 

 

December 

 

Six new attorneys were admitted to the LLA. 

 

The Angel Tree Toy Drive, organized by Corey Mowrey, was an outstanding success.    


